A Letter From Apostle Henry B. Alexander

Dear Faithful Members,

Since its founding in 1981, Shield of Faith has been blessed to share the gospel with thousands
who submitted their lives to the Lord and were born again. Forty-Three years later, Shield of Faith
is still a ministry where we Encourage, Equip, and Empower believers. We now look to the future
of our church in Rancho Cucamonga to meet the challenges of ministry to a generation that needs
Jesus now more than ever.

As we approach the completion of our new church home, | am overwhelmed with gratitude for your
steadfast faith and unwavering commitment throughout this process. | recognize that this journey
has not been without its challenges, yet together, we have persevered, showing patience and trust
in God's plan. Your sacrifices over the years have laid the foundation for this vision and now we
stand at the final stretch. With $215,000 left to raise we are in the last lap in our race from Vision
to Victory. Your continued generosity will bring us closer to worshiping together in a space that
reflects God's glory and fulfills His purpose.

Please give prayerful consideration to join us in bringing this vision to full fruition. Together, we can
finish strong, creating a church that is an inviting place to worship the Lord, and serves our
community for generations to come.

A servant of Jesus Christ,
C\'\* 5,VL7 B Merander—

Apostle Henry B. Alexander
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